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The last revision and update completed by our Spanish Literature 
Committee was for "Working the Steps" booklet in December of 2024. 
 
We had also started working on the revision of the Spanish GA Red Book 
(A New Beginning). But we stopped the work on it because the English GA 
Red Book that we were using as a reference, was very outdated. We plan 
to resume work on it after the English GA Red Book is brought up to date. 
 
We have now as of April 15, 2025, started working on updating our Spanish 
booklet for the "Group Handbook". 
 
 
Respectfully, 
Julian F. 
Spanish Literature Committee Chair 
(480) 720 - 6053. 
julio3513@aol.com 
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